
Year 5/6: 96.8% Good! 

Year 3/4: 91.2% Well 
below 

Year 1/2: 100% Wow! 

Reception: 97.8% Good 

This week’s whole 
school attendance                      

96%  

Yearly school 
attendance to date:  

97.1%  

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected 
standard for all schools. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We can’t believe that we are already at the end of week 3—how time flies when you 
are having fun! Routines are now firmly established with children in school punctually 
and raring to learn.  Head boy and girl were announced in assembly this week—
congratulations to Michael B and Lydia G– wear your badges with pride! Lots of other 
badges were presented– does your child have a new role in school? 

The children are all absorbed in their new topics and are showing an amazing desire 
to soak up new information and facts. Presentation in books is of a high standard 
with learning walks and book scrutinies already taking place across school.  

Paperwork 

Please can we ask that all Hasloc and photograph consent forms are returned ASAP. 
The first trips are already underway and written permission is required.  

Head lice  

We have had reports of head lice. Please regularly check your child’s hair.  

Home support 

Please read with your child at least 3x per week on different days to enter in the 
book draw.  Please ensure your child returns their homework on a Wednesday as it 
often forms part of the lesson that day. 

 

Health and safety news  

PE KIT: Black shorts, white t shirt and a pair of train-
ers. Please bring the kit in on a Monday morning and 

take home on a Friday for washing . This week, only 15 
out of the 27 children in Y1/2  were properly kitted out 
and could remove their own earrings. Please ensure your 

child has their kit EVERY WEEK.  

Please remember that for health and safety reasons 
dogs are not allowed on the school grounds unless they 
are guide dogs. Please do not carry dogs or fasten their 
leads to gates in the school grounds. Please note ONLY 
STAFF are allowed to park in the staff carpark.  
Thank you for your support and consideration on this 
matter.   

MOBILE FREE ZONE! 

 

 

 

 

From Monday, Lingdale Primary School will become a 
mobile free zone.  This is a safeguarding recommenda-
tion and we would request that all parents adhere to 

the advice in helping keep your children safe. Thank you 
for your cooperation.  Greet your child with a smile not 

a mobile! 

Dates for the diary: 

PD DAY 3—Monday 24th February 2020 

PD DAY 4– Friday 3rd April 2020 

PD DAY 5 – Monday 20th July 2020 

Deadline for Flu vaccine —Wednesday 23rd October  

Tuesday 24th September—KS2 cross country  

Thursday 26th September—Y5 & 6 visit to Whitby  

Friday 27th September—Macmillan coffee morning 9am—11am 
Please join us! Remember  to send 20p with your child on Mon-
day to enter the Cup of Tea competition. 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards -For remarkable 
reading at home 

Tyler D—Mrs Jones 

Joshua C—Miss Stonehouse 

 Logan M-Mrs Crame 

 Caitlin C- Mr Fairbridge 

 Rosie O- Mrs Norris 

Citizenship Award— Heidi 
Pearson  

 

Friday 20th September 2019 


